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MEMORANDUM 
 

TO: Metropolitan Planning Organization Committee Members 

FROM: Kip Harrington, Division Manager 

DATE: October 6, 2023 

RE: 23TP033 – Title VI/Non-Discrimination Assurances 

Each year, the Rapid City Area Metropolitan Planning Organization is required to 

complete Title VI/Non-Discrimination Assurances to ensure compliance with the non-

discrimination provisions of Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964. The Assurances 

provide confirmation that all requirements of the Federal Aid Highway Program are 

addressed. The Title VI/Non-Discrimination Assurances are attached for signature. 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:  Staff recommends approval of the Title VI/Non-

Discrimination Assurances.  

 

 


